Construction related fire at
Stateline residence

A fire on Tramway Drive in Stateline on Saturday did not reach
the interior of the structure.

The two-alarm fire Sept. 13 at 6:42pm burned the deck of the
residence and the siding.

“(The cause) is under investigation related to construction
activity,” Tahoe Douglas Fire Marshal Eric Guevin told Lake
Tahoe News.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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